CORRESPONDENCE
9/22/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08361-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:41 AM

To: ‘'mikeloos@aol.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Michael Loos

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: mikeloos@everyactioncustom.com <mikeloos@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 12:32 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,
| have no doubt that we must quickly address global warming.

But you on the other hand, if you disagree, you have doubts, but why would you play Russian roulette with you
children's future, with the future of all our descendants generations to come, and with the Earth! Why take a chance
on such an hugely enormous event! The consequences are so huge! Why in God's name would you risk it?!

Sincerely,

Michael Loos
Clearwater, FL 33761
mikeloos@aol.com





